
         SINOPEC CANADA 
Sun Life Plaza, East Tower 

2700,112 – 4
th
 Avenue S.W. 

Calgary, Alberta T2P 0H3 
www.sinopeccanada.com 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

To our Industry Partners: 

 

RE: Amended Industry Notification – Notices and Time Sensitive Documents 

As a result of the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic, Sinopec Canada, Sinopec Daylight Energy Ltd. 

and Sinopec Huadian Montney Limited Partnership employees (“collectively known as 

“Sinopec”) are still working remotely from home. 

In order to mitigate any risks and to enable Sinopec to respond in a timely manner, please 

continue to forward all time-sensitive correspondence to the following e-mail addresses:   

• All mineral land time-sensitive notices and responses (Right of First Refusals, 

Abandonment Notices, Independent Operations Notices, Offset Notices, Non-

Productivity Notices, Notice of Assignments, Change of Operators, Surrender 

Notices, Continuation correspondence and all Tenure related notices and 

communications, etc.) send to your regular contact as well as to 

LandNotices@sinopeccanada.com;  

• All Surface related notices (Third Party requests, notifications, road use requests, etc.) 

send to SurfaceThirdPty@sinopeccanada.com;  

• All Joint Venture Notices (Mail Ballots, JV AFE’s, Assignments, etc.) send to 

Ashley.Nadeau@sinopeccanada.com; 

• AFE’s:  AFEAdministrator@sinopeccanada.com 

We thank you in advance for your co-operation.   

Sincerely, 

 
Chris Clark 

Manager, Land  

Sinopec Canada 

Sinopec Daylight Energy Ltd.  

Sinopec Huadian Montney Limited Partnership 
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